‘ Redacted ‘

From:
Sent: 1/6/2010 4:21:31 PM
To: 'ag2(@cpuc.ca.gov' (ag2@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Deal, Matthew' (MID@cpuc.ca.gov);

'Zafar, Marzia' (ZAF@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Campbell, Andrew' (agc@cpuc.ca.gov);
'Danforth, Christopher' (CTD@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Roscow, Steve' (scr@cpuc.ca.gov);
'nfw(@cpuc.ca.gov' (nfw@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Kahlon, Gurbux' (gkk@cpuc.ca.gov);
'Serizawa, Linda' (Iss@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc: Frank, Steven (Law) (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SWF5); Dietz,
Sidney (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4); |Redacted |

‘ Redacted IRedacted

[Redacted Nwamu, Chonda (Law)
(/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=CJN3)

Bcec:
Subject: A.07-12-009 PG&E SmartMeter™ AMR for Water Meters Quarterly Report
(October 2009)
All,

In yesterday afternoon’s meeting on the SmartMeter™ Quarterly Report, PG&E was asked tc forward
the most recent Quarterly Report on the Pursuit of Automated Meter Reading for Water Meters to the
same CPUC distribution list we use for Bakersfield Inquiry data request responses. Please see the

attached October 2009 Report below. We also agreed that, going forward, we will send the Quarterly

Water Meter Report to the same list.

Redacted
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